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December 1, 2017 
 

TO:  Payroll Offices 
   
FROM : DAGS Central Payroll 
 
SUBJECT: State Accounting Form D-60; Credit Union Deduction 
 
To be in compliance with Comptroller’s Memorandum no. 2017-23, DAGS Central Payroll is no 
longer processing State Accounting Form D-60 for new credit union deductions received in our 
office after October 25, 2017. 
 
We regret to inform you that the enclosed State Accounting Form D-60 was received after this 
date and we are unable to process this request.  Therefore, we are returning State Accounting 
Form D-60. 
  
We hope this information is helpful. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

 
 

enclosure 

Note to State of Hawaii Human Resource and Payroll Personnel: 

As of October 25, 2017, the State is temporarily not accepting new credit union deductions. Should DAGS Central payroll 

receive a D-60 to process a new credit union deduction inadvertently from departments, it will be returned to the employee 

together with a letter (below) explaining why it was returned.     
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